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THE FRONT PORCH 
The Ponds Quarterly Newsletter 

A MESSAGE FROM THE 

MANAGER 

by Eva McGrath eva.mcgrath@fsresidential.com 

Hello Community, 

As we have started the New Year 2023 there have already been 

some changes 

We have a new Ponds board member, Ms. Rachelle Hall. She is a 

welcome addition to the team here at The Ponds. You may contact 

the board by email:   ThePondsBOD@gmail.com 

We are ramping up for the pool season and getting the area 

prepared. 

We have been working on existing parks in the community and 

general sprucing up in the Hundred Oaks Islands. 

We are all looking forward to the warmer weather and I hope to 

see you soon at the events in the community. 

Kind Regards 

Eva McGrath 
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